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June 23, 2020 
 
Ms. Mary DiFranco 
Mary DiFranco 
624 7th St. 
Paonia, CO  81428 
 
Re: Paonia Pit, Permit No. M-1977-022, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-4 
 
Dear Ms. DiFranco: 
 
On June 23, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision application submitted to 
the Division on May 19, 2020, addressing the following: 
 
 Inclusion of a 1.5 acre parking area for river trail 
 
The terms of the Technical Revision No. 4 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-1977-022.  
All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1977-022 remain in full force and effect. 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Stephanie J. Mitchell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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